
 
Seniors Connect, a division of the Bruce Community Futures Development Corporation 
is continuing to implement the recommendations from our seniors study entitled “Bruce 

Senior Needs Analysis”. To review the report, please visit our website at 
http://www.bruce.on.ca/upimg/9878BruceSeniorsNeedsAnalysisFinalReport.pdf. 

As part of our review the study suggested local meetings with subject matter significant 
to seniors. We are hosting another series of community meetings in the near future. Our 

guest speaker at our meeting being held in your community is the OPP.  

Please see your invite below:  

 

Seniors Connect and Bruce Community Futures Development 

Corporation invite you to attend an upcoming information 

session. We have partnered with the OPP to bring you 

information on Community Safety and Crime Prevention. 

Safe Driving for Older Adults  

and Fraud and Scam Prevention 

Friday October 14, 2106 

10:00 am – noon 

The Davidson Centre, Seniors Room 

601 Durham Street, Kincardine 

For more information contact  

Colleen Dostle, Seniors Coordinator at 519-396-8141 x 117 

or cdostle@bruce.on.ca  

mailto:cdostle@bruce.on.ca

